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VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER

Ontario Energy BoardDear Ms. Walli:

Re: Goshen Wind Inc. (the “Applicant”) Leave to Construct Application
Board File No. EB-2013-0096
Reply to Board Request for Clarification of September 23

This letter is in response to your letter dated September 23 requesting clarification on certain
specific points relating to the above-noted proceeding. Please find the Applicant’s answers
following each of your questions below.

a) Will any portion of the lands owned by Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller be sought by the
Applicant for the purpose of constructing the proposed transmission line?

No, no portion of the lands owned by Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller, address:
, legal description:

,
(the “Miller Lands”) will be sought by the Applicant for the purpose of constructing the
proposed transmission line.

b) If the answer to (a) is negative will the lands of Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller be impacted
in any other manner as a consequence of the construction of the proposed transmission
line?

No, the Miller Lands will not be impacted in any other manner as a consequence of the
construction of the proposed transmission line. The Miller Lands are identified in the pre-
filed evidence as property

. Accordingly, while using the neighbouring municipal right of way for
transmission facilities may impact some activities on the Miller Lands (if those activities are
proposed to take place within the right of way), there is no transmission infrastructure that is
proposed to be installed on the Miller Lands; accordingly, there is no affect on the Miller
Lands as that term is used in s. 97 of the Electricity Act, 1998.

c) If the answer to (b) is positive will the Applicant seek to enter into an easement or
licence agreement with Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller for the use of their lands?

Not applicable.
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Please note that a non-confidential, redacted version of this letter is being filed electronically
and a confidential, non-redacted version of this letter is being filed on a confidential basis with
the Board.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions in relation to the foregoing.

Sincerely,

Signed in the original

George Vegh


